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Next Fox Hills Board meeting 
is set for November 18th, 

6p.m. 

 
 
The Friday night scramble is 
over for the year. We had 
good turnout and hope that 
everyone had a good time. 
Looking forward to next year. 
 
 
We are still having some 
problems with several greens. 
It is getting too late in the 
year to do anymore work on 
them but we are going to 
work hard on them next 
spring and hope to get them 
in great shape for next year. 
We will be covering the 
greens in the near future for 
the winter so we will be 
playing on the temporary 
greens and make the best of 
the situation. 
 
The election for the board of 
directors this year will begin 
December 5th, 9 a.m. until 

December 12th 3 p.m. Only 1 

person from a family 
membership will be allowed to 
vote. The following members 
have been nominated for the 
2022 board of directors: Lee 
Abbott, Tony Forehand, 
Marvin Emmons, Randy Rowe, 
Holden Smith, Jerry Jernigan 
and Terry Beamon. The 
following members will be 

judges: Lanita Wadley, James 
Beasley and Randy Wallace. 

 
 
Everyone when you see Lanita 
Wadley be sure to thank her 
for all her years of dedicated 
service. Leon Johnson has 
taken over the duties of 
Treasurer and he will do a 
great job like Lanita did. 

Thanks Lanita…  
 
“Don’t practice until you get it 
right… Practice until you get it 
wrong.” 
 
    Payne Stewart 
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